
	

	

	

September 2017 
 
 
 
 
Franco Papalia 
Raymond James Ltd. 
#201A. 23160 - 96 Avenue 
Fort Langley, BC  V1M 2S2 
 
Dear Franco and Karen, 
 
As a growing University, there is an increasing need to provide scholarship awards to deserving students.  I thank 
you for your commitment to the mission of Trinity Western University and hope you are blessed by the enclosed 
thank you letter from the 2017 – 2018 recipient of your scholarship.   
 
These students are committed to developing their faith, knowledge and Christian character.  Your scholarship has 
encouraged them to pursue their God-given hopes and dreams, and lessen their financial burden along the way.  
 
Each year, the hard work and commitment of faculty, staff, and generous supporters allows students to embark on 
an educational journey that will transform their lives.  The powerful impact TWU students and alumni are having 
around the world is the result of a team effort and through your support, you become an integral part of our team.  
 
I encourage you to stay connected with TWU.  You can read all the most up to date TWU news at 
www.twu.ca/about.  If you have any questions concerning your award, feel free to contact Tracey Byle, 
Scholarship Manager at tracey.byle@twu.ca or call 604.513.2168.   
 
Thank you again for your generosity.  Together, we are developing strong and compassionate leaders who make a 
positive difference in many lives around the world for Christ.   
 
May God richly bless you.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Bob Kuhn, President 
Encls.        


